
                        
 

1 

 

 
Press Release 

 

 

Marcella Panucci resigns as Board Member  

 

Milan, 17 July 2020 - Il Sole 24 ORE S.p.A. announces the resignation today of Marcella 

Panucci from her position as non-executive Director of Il Sole 24 ORE S.p.A., effective from 

the same date. 

Ms. Panucci was appointed for the first time in July 2012 as Board Member of Il Sole 24 ORE 

S.p.A. and was not a member of any Committee of the Company. 

The Company thanks Ms. Panucci for her valuable contribution and wishes her all the best for 

her future commitments. 

 

For further information: 

 

Investor Relations: 

Raffaella Romano – Tel.: 02 30223728  

e-mail: investor.relations@ilsole24ore.com 

 

Communication and External Relations: 

Ginevra Cozzi - Mob.: 335 1350144  

e-mail: ginevra.cozzi@ilsole24ore.com 
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